Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Midlands Parrots Pet Shop
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the freedom of information act, I am asking Leicestershire council to provide me with all licensing inspection reports for MIDLANDS parrots pet shop, since their license was granted.

And any complaints made against them since their shop has been open.

Any reports are to be emailed via email to petshopcampaign@gmail.com
Answer:
We have checked our records and can confirm that we do not have an Animal Welfare Licence issued to a pet shop that sells parrots in Leicester City Council authority area. This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, the information requested is not held by Leicester City Council.

A google search shows that there is a pet shop in Coalville area called Midlands Parrots. 
We suggest you redirect your request to North West Leicestershire District Council at: foi@nwleicestershire.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
